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SB916 is a terrible idea.  Voluntarily walking out of a workplace has never been an 

acceptable reason for collecting unemployment and it should stay that way.  If a 

nonunion worker were to walk away from their job for a similar reason are you going 

to grant them unemployment?  I doubt it.  This is a very slippery slope.  And therefore 

you should vote against this bill. 

 

With regards. 

Jim Foster a lifelong Oregon resident. 


